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Ordinance 10-6 Building Numbers
 
Have you ever thought about the importance of having your building or house number ( also known as property address numbers) displayed on the front of your house?   Are you even aware if your building or house number is currently displayed on your building or house?  The difference of having or not having your building number displayed could impact your health, safety and welfare.
Chapter 10 of the City of Tomah Code of Ordinances address the need and requirements for having and displaying assigned building and house numbers. The purpose of the assigned building and house numbers is to protect the health, safety and welfare of the persons and property.  If you have a medical emergency, a fire, or in need police assistance the fastest way to find or identifying your house is by the numbers that are displayed on your house or building.  If your building is not identifiable precious time is wasted and the response time is longer, which could have an impact on your wellbeing.
 
So make sure that your house or building has its assigned building number displayed on the front of your building by using 4 inch numbers or larger of a contracting color and reflective numbers work well at night.
 
Chapter 10 - BUILDINGS AND BUILDING REGULATIONS 
The purpose of this chapter is to protect the health, safety and welfare of persons and property by plan review and inspection process so that the minimum standards for design, construction, structural strength, quality of material, adequate egress facilities, sanitary facilities, natural light and fire safety are adhered to.
​

Sec. 10-6. - Building numbers.   
(a) Generally. All buildings in the city shall be assigned a building number by the public works department. The assigned number shall be displayed on the front of the building. The assigned number shall be displayed in contrasting colors. The number shall be four inches or larger.
(b) Commercial buildings. Any commercial building with a public entrance fronting an alley shall display the building number at that location. The number shall be four inches or larger.
